
Summer Fayre 
Well done to all the children that  

attended this years Summer Fayre, you 
managed to raise an amazing amount of 
£700 towards school fund. Thank you! 
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School Uniform 

Due to a price increase, 
the cost of the cardigans 
and jumpers ( size 24” - 
28”) will be £11.50 and 
(size 30 - Small) will be 
£12.50.These will be on 
sale along with the ties 

and school bags in September. 

Breakfast Club 
As you may be aware the SAPPA Centre 
will be closing and therefore we shall be 
running a Breakfast Club from 7.30am 

until school starts. There will be a 
charge of £5.00 per child, per day 

 regardless of what time the children 
are brought in. Hopefully this will help 

with working 
 parents. 

Attendance 
The overall attendance for 
the end of the year was a 

very good, 97%, we would like 
to thank all the children and 
their parents for your co-

operation and hope to do even 
better next year with your help! 

School Meals 
Children moving up to Year 3 in September 

will no longer be entitled to a Universal 
Free School Meal.  The cost of the school 
meals are £2.10 per day or £10.50 per 
week. Please see the of-

fice staff for any further  
information you may 

 require. 

Nursery & Year 6 Leavers 
Good luck to all those children leaving St 
John Bosco this year, we hope 

all goes well at your new 
schools. 

Parking 
For parents that drive their children to 

school, would you please consider the  
locals that live in the houses close by, as 

we have had a number of 
complaints off residents. 

Summer Holidays 
We would like to wish everyone a happy and safe summer holiday, and 

look forward to seeing you all in school on 5th September 
2018. Gates close at 8.50am, please be prompt! 
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New Spring Dinner Menu’s 
 

The new spring dinner menu’s shall be dis-
played on our website and also at the front 

of the school. 

 
Macmillan Fundraising 

 
As you may be aware, a number of chil-

dren that were attending the choir 
(after school club) went up to Tesco in  

West Bromwich and sang some Christmas 
carols in aid to raise money for  

Macmillan, they man-
aged to raise OVER 

£200 in a short space of 
time. 

Well Done. 

Cross Country 
 

A BIG congratulations to all the children 
that took part in the cross 

country on Tuesday, and 
coming 1ST !!! 

PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL THE CHILDREN BRING THEIR P.E. KITS INTO 
SCHOOL 

Happy New Year! 
 

We would like to wish everyone a Happy 
and prosperous New Year, and hope that 

you have all had a 
wonderful Christmas. 

Thank you for the 
wonderful cards and 

gifts that you 
brought in for the 

staff we really appre-
ciated them.  

Attendance & Holidays 
 

We have noticed that the attendance from 
reception to year 6 has slightly improved, 
and we really appreciate the efforts made 
by all our parents and hope it will continue. 
As you are already aware any requests for 

out of term 
 holidays will NOT 
BE AUTHORISED!! 

Girls Football Tournament 
 

Well done to the Girls from years 5 & 6 
who managed to get to the 

final against numerous other 
schools in the Football 

Tournament on Wednesday 
at West  

Bromwich Albion Dome,  
Fantastic!! 




